
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

March 7, 2022 
Oregon has mandated masks to be worn at all times indoors.  The 
proper wearing of your mask keeps us all protected and allows us 
to continue providing in-person instruction.  If you are exposed to 

COVID-19, wearing your mask correctly may prevent you from 
having to quarantine. 

 

INCOMING 9TH GRADE PARENT NIGHT 
CLASS OF 2026:  YOU ARE INVITED TO PHHS VIRTUAL INCOMING 9TH 
GRADE STUDENT/PARENT NIGHT ON TUESDAY, MARCH 15T H AT 
6:00PM.  THIS IS A GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO LEARN MORE ABOUT HS 
CURRICULUM, GRADUATION REQUIREMENTS, ATHLETICS, ACTIVITIES, 
AND MORE.  THE ZOOM LINK WILL BE AVAILABLE SOON.  ALSO, THE 
PRESENTATION WILL BE RECORDED AND POSTED ON THE HS 
COUNSELING WEBPAGE ON MARCH 16. 
 

DISCUSSION CLUB MEETING TODAY 
THE DISCUSSION CLUB IS MEETING TODAY DURING LUNCH IN ROOM 
20.  IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN SHARING YOUR IDEAS AND 
EXPERIENCES, AND MAKING SOME NEW FRIENDS, COME CHECK IT 
OUT! 
 

MARINE RECRUITER VISIT 
THE MARINE RECRUITER WILL BE HERE ON WEDNESDAY DURING 
LUNCH. 
 

SPRING HS FLAG FOOTBALL 
HEY LADIES, HAVE YOU EVER WANTED TO PLAY FOOTBALL?  WELL, 
THE NFL AND GRAB IT FLAG FOOTBALL HAVE AN OPPORTUNITY FOR 



YOU.  IT’S 5-ON-5 ALL-GIRLS HIGH SCHOOL FLAG FOOTBALL.  FOR 
MORE INFORMATION AND TO REGISTER, GO TO GRABITFLAG.COM.  
DEADLINE TO SIGN UP IS APRIL 17. 
 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES 
COTTAGE GROVE SPEEDWAY IS HIRING CONCESSION STAND 
WORKERS!  THIS IS GREAT WORK EXPERIENCE IN A FAMILY-FRIENDLY 
ENVIRONMENT.  THE SCHEDULE STARTS IN MARCH AND RUNS INTO 
SEPTEMBER.  YOU MUST BE AT LEAST 16 TO APPLY.  PLEASE 
CALL/TEXT STEFANIE @ 541-510-1611 IF YOU ARE INTERESTED.  
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